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Mount Primary School has had a design refresh! You 
may have noticed our updated logo on school letters and 
we finally have a new sign! We wanted to keep the logo 
recognisable but also bring it up to date and have sim-
pler signs that are more visible from the road. We have 
also been mindful to keep the logo that will be used on 
jumpers, bags etc very similar to our old logo so that 
there is no obvious difference between old and new 
jumpers. The new logo has been shared with the uni-
form suppliers and will be used on items being sold for 
September. 
 
 

Book Fair  

A huge thank you everyone for supporting our 

book fair. The school will receive over £560 in 

commission to 

spend on books 

for the school li-

braries.  

 

X (Formerly  twitter) 

We are now live on  X. Please give us a follow 

on @MountPSWallasey  

 

Dance for Chance 
 
We had an amazing day celebrating Chance and raising lots of 
money for Alder Hey. Thank you so much for your generous 
donations. A huge thank you to Mrs Waldron for her choreog-
raphy skills!  
 
Thank you so much to all our families for your kind donations. 
The school and Chance’s family are overwhelmed with your 
generosity. We haven’t got the final total yet, but we raised 
over an amazing £800!!  We will let you know once we have 
the final total.  

 
 

Big Bird Watch 

Key Stage 1 had a fabulous time bird watching! They record-

ed how many different birds they could see. Thank you to 

Miss Kim for organising this.  

 

Chinese New Year 

A huge thank you to Katie and the 

catering team for putting on a fabu-

lous Chinese banquet this week. The 

children enjoyed prawn crackers, fried 

rice and Chinese noodles.  

 

 



Key Dates: 

26.2.24– School reopens to pupils 
26.2-1.3– Mrs Stones’ class swimming  
29.2.24– Whole school trip to Chester Zoo 
4.3-8.3 Mr Ryan class swimming  
5.3-6.3.– Parents’ Evening  
5.3– F2 and KS1 Tennis Workshops 
7.3—World Book Day 
15.3—Wear something red. Comic Relief 
28.3– Last day of term  
15.4– School reopens to pupils  
15.4– NSPCC Speak out Stay Safe 
day 
 
Further information and dates 
will be send out via School      
Spider 

Parking: 
We are receiving reports of people not parking considerately and 
this is causing accidents in the roads around school. Please can we 
remind families to be mindful of this and encourage you to find a 
safe space to park.  

Extreme Reading Winners  

Congratulations to our amazing reading challenge winners! 
Our reading champions were so impressed with all the photo-
graphs that were sent in - it was really tricky to choose our 
winners.  

Junior Travel Ambassadors  
 
Our fabulous Junior Travel Ambassadors had a visit 
from the traffic enforcement team to find out how 
they work to keep the area around our school safe.  

New menu 
Behind the scenes our fabulous kitchen have been working on a 
new menu that will start after half term. If you would like to 
amend your child’s meal choices, please speak to the school 
office.  

Lost Property 
 
Please can we remind families to label children’s 
clothes. If you are missing any uniform, our lost 
property is by the school entrance.  


